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Staff Scholarship for Financial Support Policy 
 
Arrowhead Head Start will ensure that all staff have sufficient knowledge, training, and 
competencies for the roles and responsibilities of their positions to ensure high-quality service 
delivery.  
The program will support staff in the pursuit of educational goals leading to licensure, degree, 
credential, certificate, or renewal, and increased knowledge and skills in areas specific to Head 
Start. 
 
This policy complies with: 
Head Start Act 648a [42 U.S.C. 9843a] (6) (A) & (6) (B)  
Head Start Performance Standard 1302.91 
 
Approved by Policy Council on September 22, 2003.  
Updated and approved by Policy Council: 
10-01-2011  
8-10-2016 
6-2-2021  
 
Additional References: 
Staff Scholarship for Financial Support Procedure 
Staff Scholarship for Financial Support Request Form 
CDA Staff Contract Form  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


